
 

  

From: Sikisam Magoyag 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: COVID VACCINE SHOULD NOT BE MANDATED IN CCSD 

 Date: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:00:40 PM 

I write this letter with great concern and agony.  I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the 
covid vaccine on our Nevada students. Let this be on record, 

The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their constitutional right to refuse any vaccine/ 
experimental drugs for whatever reason to be administered into their body. 
This is the right to autonomy. Patients or people have the right to make decisions about their 
medical care inclusive of refusal to have this experimental expedited covid vaccine. 
As a parent, I am very against this. I beg the health and CCSD administrators to please NOT to 
do this. This is unethical. 

Sikisam Magoyag, mother of a clark high school student 
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